Monday 20" June

Dear Parents/Carers

. Following consultation with Father Michael and some other key contributors to the
BBQ who are unavailable, it has been decided to postpone until September. This is a
very busy and short half term and we could not rearrahge to another day; apologies.
The PTA/Friends will stxll ho[d their ‘Party in the Park’ on Sunday 17" July; details to

follow.

In addition next week the Year 3 Mess has changed into a whole school celebration
for SS Peter and Paul. Y_e'ar 3 will still Iea_d the readings; _i -_hope you can join us.

Thank you to all the staff and children who embraced our ‘Enwronment Day’ and
‘Empty Classroom’ initiative. As ever it was a huge success and thoroughly enjoyed

by everyone.

This Saturday we are holding our annual focthall tou_rnement in memory of Tim at
Davyhulme Primary School from 12.30pm. Tim was a pupil in Year 4 when he
tragically died in Dunham Massey on New Year's Day 2005 and this is just one way
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Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

BBQ

Tim Sutton

we continue to celebrate his life. Please support us if you can.

Yours sincerely

M. Mountcastle

Healthy School




